
 

 

 

Dear Educator, Parent or Student 

We Believe – Saint John wants to hear from you. 

We want to celebrate the amazing work that you are doing. So, 
together let us celebrate and share the success of your 
amazing work, to make this world a better place. 

You can share your photos of your amazing actions with We 
Believe – Saint John. These photos may be shown on our 
webpage, Facebook page or on the big screen at the next We 
Believe – Saint John event. 

We Believe is always looking to highlight the amazing work our 
students and staff are doing. By sharing your story, sharing 
your passion, and sharing how you are making a difference, 
you just may be the next guest speaker or performer on stage 
at We Believe – Saint John. 

So, email your pictures, video, or story to 
danfoote@nbnet.nb.ca and who knows- just maybe you will be 
the next one on the We Believe stage. 

Thank you for making our world better place. 

 

Daniel Foote 

We Believe – Saint John 

www.webelieve.ca 

1 506 434 2254 

 


